
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 September 2019 
Dear Y6 Parents, 

 
 

This term our project focus is ‘Discover – History’ 
 
This includes learning about: 
 
• The War of the Roses  
• The English Civil war 
• World War One 

     World War Two 
 
We will investigate the outcome after war and consider: 
 
• Who did it affect? 
• How did it affect them? 
• Who fought in the conflicts? 
 
 
We would like the pupils to complete a half term project entitled: ‘Is War Ever Worth it?’ and 
focus on a war or battle involving Britain that we will not be covering in class. 
 
Some ideas are as follows: 
 

 Compile and illustrate a timeline covering key events. 

 Create a powerpoint covering key facts and people 

 Write a diary from the point of view of someone who fought 

 Make an illustrated mini-booklet  
 
Children can use any other ways of presenting the information they choose. 
 
The project should be handed in during the first week after half term – week commencing 4th 
November. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

The Y6 Teaching Team 

Barnes Farm Junior School   

Henniker Gate, Chelmer Village,    
Essex CM2 6QH   
  
Head Teacher: Mr R McTaggart      
Tel:  01245 467973          

Fax: 01245 461947 

 

       
  
E-mail    : admin@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Website:        www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk 
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